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25 September 2025 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Science Workshop - Kitten Rescue 
 
Year 2 has planned an exciting workshop as part of numerous science topics in Key Stage 
1.  
 
The purpose of the workshop will be to use fair tests, everyday materials and create the 
right concentration of nourishing solutions to revive the kitten. Just to reassure you  – 
there is no testing on any live animals in this workshop! 
 
All classes will be having the workshop on Friday 10th October at different times during 
the day. 
 
The cost of this workshop is £7.50 which will cover the cost of the workshop. In the 
unlikely event that the costs cannot be covered by contributions, the workshop will be 
cancelled.   If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium the school can support you. 
Payments to be paid via Arbor >Trips>Y2 Science Workshop (Kitten Rescue) by Thursday 9 
October 2025 at the latest.   
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ian Gregory 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
 
 

 


